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To Our Valued Patient,

We are writing share some exciting updates to our practice.   As of July 31st Gregory Wagner, DO is no longer 
with the practice. We are excited to announce that on September 1st Jordan Goldstein, MD will begin practic-
ing in the Stamford community and will join our site in October! 
.
Dr. Goldstein joins us from Jackson Memorial Hospital in Miami and has completed extensive training in 
advanced gastrointestinal procedures.  We are looking forward to his arrival.

More exciting news - On October 1st, 2023, our practice will become part of Connecticut GI /GI Alliance, 
the largest independent gastroenterology practice in the country!  By providing administrative assistance and 
resources, this association will enhance our ability to provide outstanding quality healthcare to you and your 
families.

There will be no interruptions or changes in your care once we join Connecticut GI.  We are not changing 
any of the day-to-day aspects of patient care.  You can still make appointments through the same office phone 
number at (203) 348-5355.  

Dr. Beecher and Dr. Dettmer welcome Dr. Goldstein and will continue to care for all your gastroenterological 
needs.  We remain in the same office at 32 Strawberry Hill Court Suite 41042 in Stamford and will continue to 
have the same office hours.  As part of the transition, all records will be transferred to Connecticut GI, allow-
ing your physician uninterrupted access to your medical history. 

Thank you for your trust and support as we continue to provide comprehensive and compassionate gastroin-
testinal care for you and your families.  We are confident that these updates will only enhance the outstanding 
care and service you have become accustomed to receiving from our practice. 

Sincerely, 

The Physicians from Gastroenterology/Hepatology Associates
Henry Beecher, MD
Robert Dettmer, MD


